
 
  
  
 
  
 
  
     

        

Vermillion Greenway - 
Rosemount  

Questions or comments, contact: 
Tony Wotzka, Project Manager  | 952-891-7966  | tony.wotzka@co.dakot a.mn.us 

Final 
design 

Expected 
construction 

        PROJECT BACKGROUND: 

The Vermillion Highlands Greenway 
Project in Rosemount is part of a larger 
11-mile greenway that will travel through 
downtown Rosemount, the Dakota 
County Technical College campus, and 
the University of Minnesota’s UMORE 
property. The greenway will connect 
with the Vermillion River Greenway, the 
Rosemount Greenway and the greenway 
hub at Lebanon Hills Regional Park. 

This greenway will help renew the area 
and connect community members with 
safe travel between key destinations.  

         PROJECT OBJECTIVES: 

This project will ultimately identify a 
preferred trail alignment and tunnel 
crossing at County Road 42 while: 

• Finding opportunities to improve 
the safety and accessibility of trail  
crossings 

• Adding connections to local trails  
and sidewalks 

• Improving and adding elements such  
as landscaping and interpretive  
signage 

SCHEDULE: 

2022 2022 

Preliminary 
design 

Public 
engagement 

PUBLIC INPUT: 

PUMPKINS IN 
THE PARK 
Learn about the proposed 
trail alignment, provide 
feedback and pick up a 
pumpkin. Come and go at 
your leisure. Project staff 
will be available for 
questions. 

Thursday, Sept. 29, 4 to 6 p.m. 
Ailesbury Park, 14238 Ailesbury Ave. 
Rosemount, MN 55068 

2023 2024 




